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A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS! 

 

The final newsletter of 2020! What a year it has been! I don’t think anybody could have predicted 

what we would face at the start of 2020. I am certain it is a period that no one will ever forget. As 

a year draws to a close, it is always a time for reflection, this year, that feels even more pertinent 

than ever.  

Through times of adversity we see peoples true grit and strength and that is extremely evident 

within our wonderful Parklands Community. During times of confusion and uncertainty, we 

often struggle to find time to reflect, and make sense of what is going on around us. Whilst it still 

feels hard to imagine a time of normality again, we can hopefully take the lessons we have learnt 

through 2020 and appreciate how, as a world, nation and local community, we adapted and united 

when faced with so many challenges.  

I can certainly say that this year has taught me to appreciate things on a much deeper level. The 

small things now matter so much more, and times with friends and family will never be taken for 

granted again.  

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your amazing support and understanding 

during this difficult and challenging time. A huge well done and thank you to our amazing 

children for their incredibly resilience and positive attitude to adapting to all of the things that are 

new and different for them at school.  

 

I hope you all have a wonderful Christmas and we look forward to seeing you in the New Year! 


